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2024 was an amazing year of growth and 
accomplishments for the Live Electric team and our 
partners! We safely and successfully completed 32 
projects and have brought 6 more of our longer-
term projects closer to completion. We had the 
honor of working with great General Contractors 
like McCarthy, Penta, SHF International, Mountain 
Vista Development Company, HPJV, KOR Building 
Group, Addison Construction and 
Development, and Blackford. We also had the 
pleasure of working as Prime Contractor for the City 
of Las Vegas, CCSD, and the Boring Company as 
well as working as a sub-tier subcontractor for our 
friends at Lakeland Electric, Conti Electric, G&G 
Electric, and YESCO. 
 
 I’m happy to report that our end users continue to 
provide positive feedback and gratitude for our 
ability to exceed their expectations. Some notable 
projects we worked on this year included F1 2024, 
Harry Reid Airport Baggage Handling System 
improvements, Las Vegas Convention Center 
Expansion, Carbone Speakeasy at the Aria, City of 
Henderson Justice Facility, along with many others 
that made an impact on our community’s social 
and economic advancements.   
 
Our big vision for 2025 as we enter into our 
11th year, is to continue to deliver service 
excellence to the builders, owners, and end users 
we have the privilege of working for and to continue 
to provide the hard-working men and women in the 
electrical industry a safe, caring, and inclusive 

workplace.  
We will do this by investing in our people, our 
partnerships, and our community. By pouring into 
each other’s development, we can help all our cups 
overflow. We are all stronger together and this is all 
made possible with our “village”.  
 
It truly takes a village to build a strong and healthy 
community and provide a stable foundation for the 
families that live and work here. We are grateful 
that we play an active role with our friends and 
partners with the IBEW 357, the National Electrical 
Contractor’s Association (NECA), the Diverse 
Contractor’s Council the Nevada Contractors 
Association, and the Women’s Business Center. 
Our work with these organizations strengthens both 
our construction and diverse/small business 
community. In 2025 we will deepen our community 
engagement through strategic partnerships with 
our non-profit partners, mentors, and mentees, and 
increase our impact with pay-it-forward initiatives. 
 
2025 is going to be a year for us all to thrive 
together!! We look forward to working with and for 
you in the coming year.  
Let’s Thrive in ’25!    

 


